ATTORNEYS AND COUNSELORS AT LAW
2240 BELLEAIR ROAD, SUITE 190
CLEARWATER, FLORIDA 33764
(727) 536-2100 TEL (727) 536-2110 FAX

i@ LUKE CHARLES LIROT, P.A.

November 17, 2017

Via U.S. mail and Email

Karen Williams Kammer, Esq.
Mitrani, Rynor, Adamsky, Toland
301 Arthur Godfrey Road, Penthouse
Miami Beach, Florida 33140

Re: Arislevdes Fuentes v. Miami Dade County School Board, Case No. 17-014517-CA-30

Dear Ms. Kammer,

Please be advised that we have dropped our lawsuit against WPLG Channel 10. We have now
verified that the television station simply provided access to publicly available information it
received from the School Board, and we are grateful that the station assisted us in verifying this
important factor. The station did nothing wrong and it was not the station that identified our
client, a juvenile victim of a sexual offense. We appreciate the opportunity to work with the
station and we are sensitive to the station’s efforts and responsibilities in informing the
community on issues of public importance, the critical value of the First Amendment principles
implicated in this scenario, and the excellent job they do in this regard. We apologize for the
misunderstanding and thank WPLG for accepting our apologies. Thank you for your professional
courtesies and do not hesitate to call if you have any additional questions or concerns.

Sincerely,

T 7
Luke Lirot

Law Offices of Luke Lirot, P.A.

Cc: Client



